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 CENTRAL BAPTIST CHURCH

DEC 15: Our LGBTQ+
Conversation
LGBTQ+ AND THE BIBLE

You are invited to join Pastor Mark Johnson in the Meeting

Room after the 11 a.m. worship service for a review of our

journey in 2013 when studying and discussing the Biblical

material on matters related to the LGBT+ community.

Lunch will be provided. If you need help with child care,

please let us know. Older children and youth are welcome

to attend. The Meeting Room is in the green hallway to the

left of the main restrooms. Signups are helpful and can be

completed at the Signup and Welcome Table in the foyer

or by return email to Mark

(mark@lexcentral.com).  NOTE: THIS EVENT WAS

ORIGINALLY SCHEDULED FOR DEC 1, BUT HAS BEEN

MOVED TO DEC. 15.
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